GARFIELD PUBLIC SCHOOLS GARFIELD MIDDLE SCHOOL
175 LANZA AVENUE, GARFIELD, NEW JERSEY 07026

- RICHARD RIGOGLIOSO T ‘ 7 Tel: (973} 272-7020
PRINCIPAL . Fax: (973) 340-1767

REMINDER

Dear Parent/Guardian:

As per New Jersey state regulation N.J.A,C. 8:57-4, every child attending Grade 6
MUSTmeet required immunization requirements in order to attend a New Jersey school.
STUDENTS WILL NOT BE PERMITTED TO ATTEND GARFIELD MIDDLE
SCHOOL WITHOUT RECEIVING THE REQUIRED TDAP BOOSTER AND
MENINGIOCOCCAL VACCINE, given after their eleventh (1 lth) birthday.

All proof of immunizations must be submitted to the Middle School nurse’s office by the
first day of school. Your child WILL BE EXCLUDED from schoot as of

MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 9, 2019 if documentation is not submitted.
He/she will not be permitted back until all immunizations are complete. Please contact
your private physician or the North Hudson Community Action Center: 535 Midland
Ave, Garfield 973-340-1182 for an appeintment.

The signature and stamp of the phySicién or ¢linic providing the service MUST appear on
the form. - S

If you have any questions, please feel free to call the Garfield Middle Schoel Nurses®
office; 973-272-7020 ext 3293.

Sincerely,

Jeanne ericks, RN, MSN, CSN
School Nurse '

Ha%ma Dudek, RN, MA,CSN -~

School Nurse
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